
2023 ILLINOIS BIOSOLIDS, ENERGY EFFICIENCY, AND RECOVERY SEMINAR  
 

NOVEMBER 15, 2023  
8a – 3p 

Fox River WRD 

1957 LaFox (Rte. 31) 
South Elgin, IL 

 
NOW ACCEPTING SUBMISSIONS! 

  
The Illinois Section of the Central States Water Environment Association (CSWEA-IL) is seeking abstracts 
for the 2023 Biosolids, Energy Efficiency, and Recovery (BEER) Committee, which will be held on 
November 15, 2024 at the Fox River Water Reclamation District in Elgin, IL. Please complete the Abstract 
Submittal Form along with a 1-page maximum abstract describing your topic by August 24, 2023 at: 
https://cswea.wufoo.com/forms/2023-il-beer-seminar-call-for-abstracts/ or to Amanda Streicher or 
Chris Buckley  

Contact Information: 

Submit all questions and completed abstracts to: 
Amanda Streicher 
Co-Chair, CSWEA-IL BEER Committee  
astreicher@baxterwoodman.com  
Tel: 815-444-3373 
 
Chris Buckley 
Co-Chair, CSWEA-IL BEER Committee  
cbuckley@eeiweb.com  
Tel: 630-466-6790 

 
 
All topics regarding biosolids, energy efficiency, or resource recovery will be considered.  Potential topic 
categories include:   

• Day-to-day treatment, Hands-on experience with biosolids, energy and waste recovery facilities. 
• Topics in new emerging concerns (PFAS, etc.). 
• Case studies presented from an operations perspective, young professionals, and middle 

management. 
• Topics in new and innovative biosolids, or energy waste recovery technologies. 

   
Deadline: August 24, 2023 
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